
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

draft Whittier Terminal Master Plan

T U E S D AY

Whittier 
Terminal

OPEN HOUSE
PUBLIC
APRIL 15, 2025

S AV E  T H E  D AT E

Join us to learn more about 
the ARRC’s proposed plan for 
modernization and investment 
at the Whittier Terminal! We 
want to hear your thoughts! 

Comment period closes  
April 30, 2025

OPEN HOUSE DETAILS
Tuesday, April 15, 2025
4:00 – 6:00 p.m. 
Presentation at 5:00 p.m. 
City Council Chambers 
3rd Floor, Public Safety Building
Whittier, AK 99693 

Light snacks will be provided.

M aster Pl an
u p d a t e



Whittier Terminal
M A S T E R  P L A N  u p dat e
The Alaska Railroad Corporation (ARRC) is hosting a 
public open house on April 15, 2025, to update the 
community on its draft Whittier Terminal Master Plan. 

This draft Master Plan evaluates the existing conditions 
of the terminal’s facilities, identifies critical needs for 
upgrades and replacements, and proposes strategic 
alternatives to meet the growing demands at the ARRC’s 
Whittier railyard and marine facilities.

ways to Comment
Comments are welcome at any time during the planning 
process, but comments on the draft Master Plan should be 
submitted by April 30, 2025. 

Send comments to info@whittierterminalmpu.com or 
Whittier Terminal Master Plan 
c/o HDR, 582 E. 36th Avenue, Ste. 500 
Anchorage, AK 99503. 

learn more
Read the draft plan and learn more in the Whittier & 
Portage Capital Projects section at:

www.alaskarailroad.com/corporate/projects. 

P.O. Box 107500
Anchorage, AK 99510-7500


